Meridian Chiropractic Center
Insurance and Payment Policy
Your insurance policy is a contract between you and your insurance carrier.  Knowledge of your chiropractic coverage by your health insurance is your responsibility.  When checking benefits, we recommend that you inquire about the following:

· Coverage for chiropractic adjustments, x-rays, evaluation and management services (e.g., new patient exams and re-exams), and manual therapy.
· Number of adjustments or dollar maximum benefit per year.

· Co-payment and deductible amounts.

· Need for referral.
As a courtesy and if time allows, we will check your benefits for you at the beginning of care.  This information is not a guarantee: we are not responsible for misinformation provided to us by insurance representatives, or for changes to your policy or termination of your contract not yet reflected in the system.  We recommend that you confirm the information we provide by referencing your policy or contacting your insurance carrier directly.   
If you want us to bill your insurance, you must present your insurance card and driver’s license (or other form of ID) prior to receiving care.  During the course of care, please also provide us with any new/replacement insurance cards or changes/updates to your existing policy so that we can appropriately bill for services.  If any insurance claim is rejected that we believe should have been paid, we will re-bill the claim.  If the insurance company requires information from you in order to process the claim, you are responsible for providing that information as soon as possible after you are notified.  After 3 attempts or 90 days, whichever comes first, we will no longer re-bill rejected claims, regardless of the reason for denial.  At that point, the balance will be transferred to you and becomes your responsibility.  You may then continue to pursue reimbursement directly from your insurance company.
It is also the patient’s responsibility to keep track of visits used during the year.  We will do our best to help you with this but cannot be responsible if you go over your visit allowance for the year.  The same applies if you have a dollar maximum allowance.

Payment for co-pays, deductibles and non-covered services are expected at the time of service.  Any other insurance balances that become due are expected to be paid in a timely manner.  If you are having difficulty paying your balance, we may be able to establish a monthly payment plan for you depending upon the circumstances.  Any balances that are neglected will be sent to our collection agency, and you may be charged additional fees to cover our expenses.

If you have any questions regarding our billing and payment policy, please feel free to ask.  We will make every attempt to answer your questions.
